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Looking very attrac
tive in a pink and 
gray striped chambray 

dress, Ann Bunn, 
freshman, wears a 
tucked yolk dress of 
unusual style (tucks 
turned on inside give 
the effect of a solid 
grey yolk),

Neat, gay - flowered 
print dresses and 
gathered skirts are 
being made of feed 
sacks by the acb5ol 
girls. Some of the dresses 
are trimmed with various 
colored laces and buttons.

Longer styles are popular 
around BIS. Marlyn Lan
caster, senior, has a 
flirt - tailed skirt of 
blue - checked wool. Max
ine Medlin, junior, has a 
wool, blue plaid skirt 
with front slits.

A soft, white sweater and 
blouse top off the dark - 
green ballet skirt• worn 
by Miss E. Farmer, senior 
home - room teacher.
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Let's change things 
around, decided Jean 
Brantley, junior, as she 
stepped out in the school 

colors. Between the gores 
of her eight gore green 
skirt, yellow B's have 
been inserted. Thus she 
advertises her basketball 
team and school.

lirs. H. C, Wilson 
home ec. teacher, 

sports an English 
bone-China lapel pin. 
It is a combination 
of pastel colored 
flowers,

A green, pnre*-silk
blouse with groups of 
small tucks ia front 

and a small,tailored 
bow at the neckline 
is worn by Beverly 

Jane Tapp. The blouse was 
sent to her from Japan.

Wq Carry The

BALL BAND
Shoes
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Winter Is Coming

Get Your Shoes N ow !

On Rubber Shoes 

And 

Boots

Look For The KED BALL.
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